Waterfront Committee 
October 10, 2023

Those present were Susan, Dick, Terry, Dennis, Larry, Callie and from the Working Waterfront Group was David Stapp, Abbie and Olivia. 

The meeting was called to order at 5:07pm

David from the Working Waterfront Group made a presentation on the work the group has done as requested by the Waterfront Committee. The presentation was a ten year plan centered around a riverwalk along the Wiscasset waterfront from the current sewer treatment plant location down to Birch Point Road. This would include several seawalls, an area to cross Route 1, additional buildings, and a walking path that would connect the entire area. The presentation also included several improvements such as if the current sewer treatment plant was relocated how to redevelop that area, expanding the available vendor space to the north side of the bridge, adding a seawall with grassy area connecting the vendor pier and commercial pier, expanding the available spaces at the commercial pier with slips, and using White’s Island as a connection point. 

The complete PowerPoint presentation will be attached to these minutes for review. 

Ryan Gahagan from Treadwood LLC, who is in the process of redeveloping the Mason Station property on Birch Point Road, was in attendance and asked a few questions as well as showed support to this plan as it ties into the redevelopment plans he has. 

The Committee asked a few questions and thanked the Working Waterfront Group for their hard work. An October 24 meeting has been scheduled to discuss the next steps. 

Sue adjourned the meeting at 5:58pm


